
Memorandum 
 
To:         Mark Gaffino, Village President & Board of Trustees 

Cc:     Steven Bosco, Village Administrator  

From:  Brandon Tonarelli, Village Engineer  

Date:  July 28, 2021 

Re:         Reject Water Tower Construction Bids 

 
On Tuesday July 27, 2021, a bid opening was conducted for the 750,000 gallon water 
tower construction project.  Only one bid was received for this project, and it was more 
than $1,000,000 over the Engineer’s Estimate. Rempe-Sharpe Engineering evaluated the 
bid and determined that the bid did not comply with the USDOL apprenticeship program 
requirements.  It is the Engineer’s recommendation to reject all bids and re-bid the project. 
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